To: Brenda Taplin
Subject: Re: Withdrawal of Objection
Date: 12 March 2024 13:42:03

With regard to my withdrawal of objection, I was not authorised to withdraw objection 21
as this was made by Mr Joshua Freeman.

On my behalf I would like my withdrawal of objection 22 to be modified to retain the
section of the objection as regards the width of the new austhorpe lane bridge which is sub

optimal.

Kind regards

Peter Freeman





